
TENNESSEE REGULATORY AUTHORITY 

August 11, 2015 

Windstream Corporation 
Cesar Caballero, Senior Regulatory Counsel 
4001 Rodney Parham Road 
Little Rock, Arkansas 72212 

RE: Notice of Entity Conversions 

Dear Mr. Caballero: 

502 Deaderick Street, 41h Floor 
Nashville, Tennessee 37243 

The Tennessee Regulatory Authority ("TRA") received the Notice of Entity Conversions 
sent by Windstream Corporation on behalf of Network Telephone Corporation, PAETEC 
Communications, Inc., The Other Phone Company, Windstream Communications, Inc., 
Windstream KDL, Inc., Windstream Norlight, Inc., Windstream NTI, Inc., and 
Windstream NuVox, Inc. 

The entity conversions detailed in the Notice resulted in name changes for each company. 
No further action is necessary and the TRA has updated its records to reflect the new 
company names; Network Telephone, LLC, PAETEC Communications, LLC, The Other 
Phone Company, LLC, Windstream Communications, LLC, Windstream KDL, LLC, 
Windstream Norlight, LLC, Windstream NTI, LLC, and Windstream NuVox, LLC. 

If you have questions or need additional information, please contact Lisa Foust at 615-
770-6886 or via email at lisa.foust@,tn.gov. 

Sincerely, 

David Foster 
Utilities Division Chief 

Telephone 615.741.2904, Toll-Free 1.800.342.8359, Facsimile 615.741.5015 
www.tn.gov/tra 

www.facebook.com/tntra 


